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June 24, 2025 
 
Victoria Lake, Director 
West Tennessee Healthcare 
620 Skyline Drive 
Jackson, TN 38301 
 
RE: Relocation Exemption Application – New West Tennessee Healthcare Bolivar Hospital, 
RE2505-003 

Dear Ms. Lake: 
 
On June 23, 2025, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation 
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607.  The application proposed the following: 

 
The relocation of West Tennessee Healthcare Bolivar Hospital from 650 Nuckolls Road, 
Bolivar (Hardeman County), Tennessee 38008 to 550 Vildo Road, Bolivar (Hardeman 
County), Tennessee 38008. 
 

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved.  
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Logan Grant 
Executive Director 
 
cc:   Ann Reed, HFC Deputy Director 
        Jim Christoffersen, HFC General Counsel 
        File 
 


